
LAKE COUNTY OHIO 

CDBG FEDERAL GRANTS PROGRAM 

AMENDED ANNUAL ACTION PLAN/FISCAL YEAR 2019 PROPOSED PROJECT AND ACTIVITIES 

FOR PUBLIC SERVICES TO SUPPORT INFECTIOUS DISEASE RESPONSE 

 
The Lake County Board of Commissioners announces the proposed project and activities to be funded with 

the Fiscal Year 2019 special allocation funds and prior year funds of Community Development Block Grant Program 

from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The special allocation funds are to be used to 

prevent, prepare for, and respond to the coronavirus (COVID-19). This allocation was authorized by the Coronavirus 

Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act), Public Law 116-136. 

 

A.   Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program proposed use of funds by project & activity: 

 

1. Public Services to Support Infectious Disease Response   Amount: $152,250.00 

Ecumenical Shelter Network of Lake County, Inc., Hope Hotel Program ($25,500); Fair Housing Resource 

Center, Emergency Mortgage Assistance Program ($50,000); Lake County Free Clinic, Increasing Access to 

Care Impacted by COVID-19 ($24,400); Lake County Workforce Development Board, Virtual Employment 

Opportunities ($12,350); Lake County Emergency Management, Mobile Hot Spot at Lake County Fairgrounds 

($40,000) 

 

Total FY 2019 special allocation CDBG funds and prior year funds for Public Services to Support 

Infectious Disease Response:  $152,250.00 

                

Further CDBG information may be obtained from Ms. Rhea Benton, CDBG Program Manager, at 440-350-2740 or 

email: rbenton@lakecountyohio.gov. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF LAKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

John R. Hamercheck, Commissioner President 

Ron Young, Commissioner Vice President  

Jerry C. Cirino, Commissioner 
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